Town of Mina
Proposed Findley Lake Sewer District
Grants for Low Income Qualified Households
October 16, 2023

Hookup and Septic Decommissioning Grants for Low Income Individuals:

If the proposed district passes, CHRIC (Chautauqua Home Rehabilitation & Improvement
Corporation) will work with the Town of Mina to apply for NYS Community Development
Block Grant (CDBG) monies that will fully cover the cost of hooking up to the new sewer
system and decommissioning the septic system for low income qualified households. The grant,
if received, covers 100% of the cost for a primary residence following federal guidelines. For
example, the 2023 maximum income eligibility guidelines are as follows:

HOUSEHOLD SIZE

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8
$45,600  $52,100  $58,600 $65,100 $70,350  $75,550  $80,750  $85,850

Additionally, the Findley Lake Community Foundation Board of Directors has committed to
establishing a fund of $100,000 to assist with hooking up to the new sewer system and
decommissioning the existing septic system following similar guidelines to the CDBG grant and
other grant requirements.

For more information, contact Rebecca Brumagin, Mina Town Supervisor, at 716-969-7757.




